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STATE OF ALABAMA

October 26, 2018

The Honorable Michael L. Glass
Mayor of Blountsville

Post Office Box 186

Blountsville, Alabama 35031-0186

Dear Mayor Glass:

RE: CDBG Community Enhancement Fund
Streets and Sewer Improvements/$250,000

It is my pleasure to confirm the above-referenced Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
award by the Governor to the Town of Blountsville. This award is made possible by the funds
received by the Alabama Department of Economic and Community Affairs (ADECA) from the
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). The grant will be supervised by the
Community and Economic Development (CED) Division of ADECA. Soon, you will receive a
Letter of Conditional Commitment (LCC) from the CED Division with a list of start-up
requirements.

I commend you on your successful efforts to secure this grant and wish you full success in
implementing the program.

Sincerely,

Horncth 1y bocactly,_

Kenneth W. Boswell
Director
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